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We are putting this offer on the Portal as we do not have access to any  of the LOTS pages and
feel that a public offer is better than a personal  email.

 Here is an open offer to LOTS, we at LESS are happy to  attend an open public debate on the
forthcoming Sainsbury's application  to build a store on the current Galebraker site, we also call
on LOTS to  support our bid to have a referendum on the Sainsbury's application  with both
parties agreeing to stand by whatever decision the actual  residents of the HR8 district decide
upon.

 Over to you LOTS.
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